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December 24, 2024 

Sent via email – KMcKenna@townofbwg.com 

Karin McKenna,  
Committee Coordinatior & Accessibility Coordinator 
Town of Bradford West Gwillimbury 
 
Re: Resolution Regarding the Ontario Deposit Return Program  

We acknowledge receipt of your correspondence dated September 20, 2024, regarding 
the above-mentioned matter.  

The said correspondence was provided to Stratford City Council for their information as 
part of the October 28, 2024, Council meeting Consent Agenda (CA-2024-176). Council 
adopted the following resolution: 

THAT CA-2024-176, being a resolution from the Town of Bradford West 
Gwillimbury regarding the Ontario Deposit Return Program, be endorsed. 

Sincerely, 

T. Dafoe 

Tatiana Dafoe Clerk 

/mf 
cc: Hon. Khanjin, Minister of the Environment, Conservation and Parks 
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